
Memo

To: Township Board

From: RIKKOWALL

Date: December 4, 2024

Re: Planning Commission, ZBA, Parks & Rec, CIA Appointments

It is my recommendation for the following appointments:

PLANNING COMMISSION
Ms. Merrie Carlock - 3 Year Term to expire December 18,2027

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS - ALTERNATE MEMBERS
Clif Seiber - 3 Year Term Expiring December 18, 2027

CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY BOARD
James Christopher- 3 Year Term Expiring December 18,2027

Rick Walklet- 3 Year Term Expiring December 18, 2027

PARKS & RECREATION
Scott Rolando - 3 Year Term Expiring December 18, 2027



WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE: December 4, 2024

TO: Rik Kowall, Supervisor

FROM: Sean O'Neil, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Zoning Board of Appeals Appointment 2024

This month, the term of ZBA member Mr. Clif Seiber is expiring. He has done an

excellent job in this role, is hardworking, thoughtful, and is very well qualified. It is my

recommendation that he be reappointed to another a three (3) year term, ending on

December 18, 2027.

Please contact me if you require further infonnation.



WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

DATE: December 4, 2024

TO: Rik Kowall, Supervisor

FROM: Sean O'Neil, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Planning Commission Appointments 2024

This month, the term of Planning Commission member Mrs. Merrie Carlock will expire. I

submit that, in her tenure, she has been a hardworking and dedicated member of the

Planning Commission. She has studied the issues before her and provides thoughtful

comments, and carefully considers every matter. Therefore, it is my recommendation that

Mrs. Merrie Carlock be reappointed to 3-year terms, expiring December 18,2027.

Please contact me if you require further information.



WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

DATE: December 4, 2024 

TO: Rik Kowall, Supervisor 

FROM: Andrew Littman, Staff Planner 

SUBJECT: Parks and Recreation Committee Appointment 

Scott Rolando has expressed a strong interest in becoming a member of the Township's Parks & 

Recreation Committee. Mr. Rolando has been a resident of the Township for the past 15 years and 

is a respected (and popular) teacher at Lakeland High School. He is a new father who frequently 

visits the Township's parks with his family. Additionally, his enthusiasm to contribute to the 

Township's growth and interest in community programming makes him well-suited to serve on 

the Committee. Mr. Rolando has a bachelor's degree from Western Michigan University and a 

master's degree from Eastern Michigan University. For these reasons, I recommend the 

appointment of Scott Rolando to the Parks and Recreation Committee for a three (3) year term 

expiring on December 18, 2027. 

Please contact me if you require further information. 


